
Sep 17 BOD Meeting at Claudia’s

Sep 20 General Meeting?

Dues are due the 1  of Julyst

Please send checks to Margaret



EUROPEAN TRAIN ENTHUSIASTS

TGRS voted to make Valerie Golembiewski a Lifetime member.

3D printed parts for Aristocraft 

Railroad books

The Train Shop UK

Micro Model Dispatch

Thanks to Thomas for these links

Social Luncheon on the 25  of Juneth

Pizza, Pasta, Salads and a Calzone
Good food was enjoyed by the 11 club members that were lucky enough to attend
the June luncheon. BZ’s Bistro served as our host. The waiter took all of our orders
verbally (no paper or pencil) and correctly remembered everyone’s lunch.  Despite
the heat outside it was cool and comfortable inside.
Clear your calendar for July 23 so you can come and enjoy next month’s luncheon.
It will be at a small, local “coffee shop” and you can have either breakfast or lunch.
Hope to see you there.

From Jerry Tulino

https://s.ete.org/images/article_images/Members/Express/Issues/EXPRESS185w.pdf
https://4trackrr.store/shop/ols/products?page=4&tokenDirection=BACKWARD
https://4trackrr.store/shop/ols/products?page=4&tokenDirection=BACKWARD
https://shop.whiteriverproductions.com/
http://www.thetrainshop.co.uk/
http://www.dropbox.com/scl/fi/bgaq1o0gp14us6ft2ppor/Issue-18-Summer-2025_final.pdf?rlkey=15kc5m2w15ngzk1py6qygp4eb&e=1&st=4nq5cp10&dl=0
https://www.bzsbistro.com/


Luggage wagons for the SCD&P
Charlie

Whats on your workbench

Added a driver to the Welsh Slate Quary Locomotive.
He is only 5" tall making him under 5' scale

Jim



No Minutes for June as we had no meetings

Call to see what they still have.
Hello good People, From Thomas

I met Dean and Lynnette at the last Mesa train swap meet and bought
several items from them at very reasonable prices.
I visited them today with my friend Randy to see what else they have for
sale.
They have for sale:

Buildings
Track
Switches
Freight cars
Some engines (all track powered)
Track Connectors
Large collection of John Deere tractors
Cars and Pick-Up Trucks in 1:24/1:25 scale
Railroad Metal Signs
Misc. Railroadiana
Various odds and ends

Track is priced between $ 1 to $ 2 per foot.

If you want to get in touch with them, please see below:

e-mail: lhughold@yahoo.com
Tel. + Text: 626-233-1224 (Lynnettes phone)

9722 E. Lobo Avenue,
Mesa, Az. 85209

mailto:lhughold@yahoo.com




OFFICERS
President: Willis Fagg
          president@tucsongrs.org
Vice-President: Claudia Nelson
           vicepresident@tucsongrs.org
Secretary:  Charlie Weesner
            secretary@tucsongrs.org
Treasurer: Margaret Torres Nelson
            treasurer@tucsongrs.org
Editor: Jim Miller
             editor@tucsongrs.org
Webmaster: Jerry Tulino
              webmaster@tucsongrs.org
At Large: 
  John Fennema
             memberatlarge1@tucsongrs.org
  Wally Gazdzik
             memberatlarge2@tucsongrs.org
Ron Koehler 
             memberatlarge3@tucsongrs.org
  Ann Winter
             memberatlarge4@tucsongrs.org

The next scheduled
BOD meeting will be

on Sep 17, 2025
@ Nelsons’

Sep 17 BOD meeting at Claudia’s

Sep 20 general meeting TBA
looking for an indoor meeting place
 

 2025 Fall Meetings
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 TGRS Membership Application

The Tucson Garden Railway Society is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit
corporation incorporated in Pima County, Arizona. Society
members are interested in all areas of garden and modular
large scale railroading. We welcome new members and hope
you will consider joining. Members help each other build layouts
and learn about railroading and modeling. Membership dues
are $30.00 per year and include up to two name badges.  New
members joining July thru December will be charged $30.00.
Members joining January thru June will be charged $15.00.
Additional name badges cost $1.00 per badge. If you are
interested in TGRS please contact one of the officers at the e-
mails listed above. If you wish to join immediately, send a check
and your name, address and telephone number and the names
for any additional badges to:  Jerry Tulino, 6911 E. Baker, Tucson,
AZ 85710.  Membership application link is below:

The Timetable is published monthly by the Tucson Garden
Railway Society and features news, photos, and articles 

from club members in Southern Arizona. 
 

Editor: Jim Miller, Email: editor@tucsongrs.org

http://tucsongrs.org/ClubInformation/MembershipApplication.pdf
http://tucsongrs.org/ClubInformation/MembershipApplication.pdf
mailto:editor@tucsongrs.org

